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From: Alison Stroud
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: spring/fall pick upEmail contact from Sandy City, UT
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 12:56:03 PM
Attachments: D35573BD8EA8492396DAF0B253B2138A.png


Thank you,
Alison Stroud
Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141


From: ANNE M ADAMS <dsaama@msn.com>
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 11:46:27 AM
To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: RE: spring/fall pick upEmail contact from Sandy City, UT
 
Alison: Please add my email to the public record. I would like my voice to be heard.  Anne
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 


From: Alison Stroud
Sent: Saturday, February 1, 2020 6:23 PM
To: Anne Adams
Subject: Re: spring/fall pick upEmail contact from Sandy City, UT
 
Anne,
Thank you for reaching out with your concerns.  This was brought up at a City Council Meeting on January 21st.
 Unfortunately, it was not properly placed on the agenda, which eliminated the opportunity for City Council
members to discuss this with administration.  Because of this oversight, it was not noticed to the public so
residents were not able to comment on the proposal either.  I am attaching a link that has more information
about this change.  If you would like to speak at the Council Meeting this Tuesday, February 4th, I would suggest
being to the meeting at 5:15.  It is item 4 and will be heard early into the session.  We will be taking public
comment this Tuesday.  Please let me know if you would like for me to have your email added to the public
record.
 
http://sandy.utah.gov/departments/public-works/bulk-waste
 
Thank you,
Alison Stroud
Sandy City Council- District 2
Office 801.568.7141
 
From: noreply@sandy.utah.gov <noreply@sandy.utah.gov>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 1:59:57 PM
To: Alison Stroud <astroud@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: spring/fall pick upEmail contact from Sandy City, UT
 
Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website.


Site Visitor Name: Anne Adams
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Site Visitor Email: dsaama@msn.com 


Alison: I have just learned that the mayor plans on discontinuing the spring and fall bulk pick up. I want to voice
my opinion on the matter. I am totally against this action. It has always been one of the perks of living in Sandy
and I would hate to see it done away with. Anne Adams
 





